
 

 

 
 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Dear Parents,  

Assalam o Alaikum, 

It seems the year was racing toward the end 

session on fast track … here we are at the end of 

a successful term already. Every year we do more 

and achievements, by the grace of the Almighty, 

are piled high. 

I write the newsletter twice a year to specifically 

reach all the parents and share gained wisdom for 

the benefit of all. At the end of this term, I would 

like to express my concern about the dire need for 

patience in young and old alike. It is a virtue that 

is lacking in our society. This lack breeds harshness 

and intolerance. We judge too quickly, demand 

unreasonably. Empathy has taken a back seat and 

selfishness prevails. As parents and teachers, we 

need to re-instill this virtue first in ourselves and 

then in our children for we are the role models 

they look up to day in and day out.   

Patience allows us to persevere and make more 

productive decisions, often leading to greater 

success. Patient people have a greater sense of 

gratitude. Let us bring it back in our lives and 

make our immediate environment a better place 

to live in. Let us try to be patient like our beloved 

Prophet Muhammad S.A.W. 

Wishing you all a warm, safe and enjoyable 

summer season. ♦ 
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Students from Class III – VIII went for an exciting field trip to TDF MagnifiScience Centre 

in January 2022. O Level students had a whale of a time at the Adventure Land, Bahria 

Town with their friends and teachers. Field trips are one of the best ways to make learning 

happen with a lot of fun! ♦ 

Secondary boys and girls had a great time at the Stupendously 

Spectacular Spellahive Contest as they battled away with a barrage 

of difficult words thrown at them by Ms. Tehmina Adil - our 

Pronouncer of the day. Yamna Owais, Arsala Mussawir and Lamisha 

Yusuf’s team (IX A) won in the O Levels section. Arsala Musawwir 

was also crowned the Grand Winner - Queen Bee for her 

spellbinding performance! In the Lower Secondary Section, Ibrahim 

Noman, Hamza Hussein and Aiham Khalid (VI B) made it to the 

final round with Ibrahim Noman winning the King Bee title! ♦ 
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 The Annual Sports Day for girls and boys (classes VI-XI) was held 

on separate days with great zeal and fervour in the crisp and cool 

weather of January! Classes III-V had their event on separate day 

with Kinder-Invictus students sharing the sports spirit with us!  

Taekwondo display stole the event! The day concluded with an 

award ceremony and kids went home with a treasure trove of gold, 

silver and bronze medals! ♦ 
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Friends and family of Ebians enjoyed some beautiful moments at The Ebian WonderExpo – 

hosting a delightful evening brimming with tantalizing live performances, creative project 

displays and fun-filled games! Our talented students participated enthusiastically in dazzling 

art displays in live Art Contest, thought-provoking skits and poetry elocution which were 

thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. Mind-boggling Math games rattled everyone’s brain while 

the fascinating science Magic show mesmerised the audience. People thronged around the 

mouth-watering food stalls as well. The Limelight Theatre performances by Primary and 

Secondary students in the auditorium spoke volumes about the dedicated hard work of 

students and teachers alike. It was truly a wonderful family  

fun day that we’ll remember for years to come! ♦ 

 

 

Our Primary Section organized Math Mania in 

partnership with our talented mothers. It was a 

great opportunity for students to demonstrate 

their skills in Mathematics and experience new 

innovative ways to learn and implement the 

concepts. Our young mathematicians explored 

math through games, puzzles, shopping festival, 

math bingo, tic tac toe, virtual math screen and a 

variety of interactive demonstrations. ♦ 
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Lyceum Social Enterprise Summit (LSES) was a 

business event hosted by Lyceum, in which 18 teams, 

comprising mostly of A-level students, competed 

against each other. We are delighted to announce that 

Ebians (XI-A) brought home the Second-Best 

Delegation Award! They were also declared Runner up 

for the Brand Rush Round. 

 

Hiba Irfan: Presented with an award for ‘Outstanding Diplomacy’ for the UNSC committee 

along with the ‘Best Delegate’ award in the Crisis Committee and an ‘Honourable Mention.’ 

Fakeha Salman: Presented with an ‘Honourable Mention’ for the UNSC committee. 

Dua Saleem: Presented with an ‘Honourable Mention.’ 

Congratulations to all the winners. Keep soaring higher! ♦ 

 

The delegation included Hamna Mahenti - Head delegate 

Hiba Irfan     Manahil Ahsan    Anushey Tariq      Zainab Nasir      Manahil Danish  ♦

  
  

EBS participated in HPSMUN '22 - A Model United 

Nations conference held in Habib Public School. Our 

talented students bagged the Best Delegation Award! 

Winners of the conference are: 

Zakariya Ali Samir: Presented with the ‘Best Delegate’ 

award for the DISEC committee.  
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To revive the Sunnah of our Prophet Muhammad 

(S.A.W) and instil awareness of the Hadith, the 

Arabic Department organized “Hifz-e-Hadith” 

competition on March 29th, 2022. Twenty 

students from Class IV and V participated in it. 

Congratulations to all the participants and 

winners. The winners were: 

* Aiza Junaid   - 1st position 

* Zainab Adnan  - 2nd position 

* Amna Niaz  - 3rd position   ♦ 



Pakistan Traveller 
Tim Blight 

 

Lands of Lost Borders: A 
Journey on the Silk Road 

Kate Harris 

Hacker 
Malorie Blackman 

The One and Only Ivan 
Katherine Applegate 

Tall Story 
Candy Gourlay 

Books for Children
 Bo

ok
s 

fo
r 

P
ar

en
ts

 

Mr. Jarrar Hashmi visited EBS to offer career counselling session to 

class VIII, guiding them about subject selection according to their 

interests and future plans. Mr. Jarrar, Accounts instructor by 

profession, is the CEO and founder of Learning Plus (Educational App) 

and J.E.S - Jarrar Education System. ♦ 

World renowned Super-Learning Master Trainer and President of the 

Institute of Human Memory Development International, Sania Alam, 

visited EBS to hold a session with Secondary girls about mind sports 

and achieving professional and academic excellence by training our 

brain to learn faster, think better, improve memory and read rapidly. 

Kamila Ciok, CEO & Founder of 

Alimuradova Organization and  

nominated by Forbes and McKinsey & 

Company as 25under25,  visited EBS 

as a guest speaker and had a training 

session with secondary girls on 

leadership and women empowerment. 

The interactive session was truly 

enlightening for our students who had an amazing time 

discussing topics like youth empowerment, social enterprise 

and inclusivity! ♦ 

It was an inspiring session thoroughly enjoyed by students. ♦ 
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As part of their Islamiat project, students of class XA visited Aisha 

Islamic Academy Orphanage for Girls for community service. They 

got to interact with resident girls hailing from different 

backgrounds. Class XB visited Manzil Educational Organization 

(MEO) which provides free and quality education to the children 

residing in the marginalized sections near the school. 

The aim was to educate students on social responsibility by 

engaging them in community-oriented work. We believe that 

education is not only limited to school environment but it also 

involves becoming a compassionate member of the society. ♦ 

 

The day of farewell party is special for the teachers and 

senior students! Together, they celebrate the memories 

of their school journey and prepare themselves for the 

longer journeys ahead. O Level girls had their farewell 

party on Saturday, 26th February whereas boys had their 

big day on Sunday, 27th February. Sweet farewell 

We are all aware that humans pollute beaches with 

materials such as plastic bottles and bags, plastic 

straws, fishing gear, cigarette filters, masks and 

many other items that lead to environmental 

degradation.  

Every year hundreds of thousands of volunteers 

comb beaches and coastlines around the world to 

clean marine debris. 

We are pleased that O Level students from girls’ 

section of EBS volunteered to embark on a beach-

cleaning drive at Sea View. The beautiful weather 

made their clean-up drive even more enjoyable. ♦ 
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speeches amused the audience and mouthwatering food tickled the 

taste buds! We wish our senior batch all the best and pray for their 

bright future. ♦ 



  

Club activities at EBS were in full swing during the second term. 

The students of Helping Hands club gifted bags including items of 

personal hygiene for the domestic staff of EBS as a token of 

appreciation for their untiring efforts in maintaining a clean and 

healthy environment for the whole school. Cooking Club treated 

the students’ taste buds to a host of tantalizing dishes prepared 

by the students. Science Club members dissected frogs and had 

fun conducting stimulating experiments. Art club produced a 

number of creative paintings and craft work. Drama, Sports and 

Public Speaking clubs had fun in their own interesting  

ways! All in all, it was a productive period of exciting  

activities. ♦
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distributed to the poor. May Allah reward our students for all of their good deeds. ♦

Sadqa Matka activity was a great way to involve 

children in the virtuous work of collecting money 

for charity and instilling the importance of it 

especially during Ramadan. Students from all 

classes compassionately contributed and 

collected a large sum to be donated and 

For its staff, EBS organized a very informative first aid and 

lifesaving skills workshop which was conducted by First Response 

Initiative of Pakistan (FRIP). Staff members were given CPR 

training with demos, adjunct lifesaving skills and first aid training 

by a team of experienced doctors. FRIP is a registered non-

governmental organization (NGO) founded in 2010 in an effort to 

save the lives of those inflicted by trauma. It aims to equip students 

and teachers with enriched skills and knowledge that can help save 

lives. ♦ 

Rumaisa Maryam Samir won the 'Top in Pakistan' award for 

English Language, as mentioned in the Outstanding Cambridge 

Learner Awards 2021 edition published by Cambridge 

Assessment International Education - June 2021 Cambridge 

examination series.  

Heartiest congratulations to Rumaisa and her teachers for their 

commitment to excellence and brilliant performance! A note of 

congratulations to the dedicated parents as well who enabled 

Rumaisa to achieve her potential. ♦ 
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